Dear Dr. P.K. Raju (Editor-in-Chief),

My colleagues and I would like to submit the manuscript titled, STEM Teachers' Preparedness for English Language Learners, for consideration in the Journal of STEM Education: Innovations and Research. The submission has not been previously published nor is it before another journal for consideration. We have endeavored to follow all the author's guidelines and have included the names of five potential reviewers in this letter. Thank you for considering our manuscript.

Sincerely,

Thomas Williams
School of Education
Virginia Tech
War Memorial Hall Rm 314
370 Drillfield Drive
Blacksburg VA 24061
540-231-8337
thwilli1@vt.edu

Reviewer List

Krista Stith
Director of the Center for Gifted Studies and Talent Development
Office of the Dean
Teachers College (TC), Room TC 928B
Ball State University
Muncie, IN 47306-0625
765-285-5390
kmstith@bsu.edu

Phil Reed
Professor
STEM Education & Professional Studies
Old Dominion University
4121 EDUCATION BUILDING
NORFOLK, VA 23529
757-683-4576
preed@odu.edu

Carl Nelson Blue D.O.T. Office John Mitchell Center University of Southern Maine 37 College Ave., Gorham, ME 04038 207-780-5391 carl.blue@maine.edu Josh Brown
Department of Technology
Illinois State University
Turner 172A
Campus Box 5100
Normal, II 61790-5100
309-438-5874
jbrown4@ilstu.edu

Nathan Mentzer
Associate Professor
Purdue University
YONG 347
155 S. Grant Street
West Lafayette, Indiana 47906-2021
765-494-0298
nmentzer@purdue.edu